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Senator PARRY: On the point of the Queen's portrait in the Prime Minister's office, are you aware of 
when a portrait of Her Majesty was removed from the Prime Minister's office?  
Ms Mills: No, I would have to take that on notice. I know that there were paintings previously. 

 

Answer 

DPS is not aware of a portrait of the Queen being removed from the Prime Minister’s Office.  
 
  


